PRESS RELEASE                

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Paula Weiler, President, EMS Council of New Jersey, president@emscnj.org, 201-370-4231

Jo-Ann O’Brien, Deputy Municipal Clerk, Borough of Keansburg 732-787-0215 x112

911 Memorial Dedication
Keansburg, NJ – August 23, 2024

The EMS Council of New Jersey will hold a 911 Memorial Dedication Ceremony on Saturday, September 14, 2024 at 11:00am. 

This newly installed 9/11 EMS Memorial is the only one of its kind in the U.S., dedicated solely to EMS personnel who died on 9/11, as well as those who still suffer lasting effects from their service after the attacks. It includes a section of steel from the World Trade Center rubble and sits six miles across the Raritan Bay, in direct line to where the Twin Towers stood.

Featuring the 5-foot long, 338-pound, rusty, twisted Trade Center beam acquired from the Port Authority of New York and New Jersey, the Memorial will be displayed alongside symbolic replicas of the Twin Towers and will be adjacent to the 9/11 Memorial erected by Keansburg.

This memorial is near and dear to our hearts. Fifty-four EMTs and paramedics died that day, 11 were from New Jersey. At least five of them were members or former members of EMSCNJ squads. Currently celebrating 95 years of volunteer EMS, the nonprofit EMSCNJ represents approximately 13,000 volunteers affiliated with 220 agencies throughout the Garden State.

As they’ve done many times in the past, New Jersey’s EMS volunteers sprang to the aid of our northern neighbors on 9/11. More than 1,000 of them in 400+ ambulances responded that day. For weeks afterward, volunteers helped at Ground Zero, as well as assisted with 9-1-1 calls in New York City. Additional crews continued to provide coverage for emergency calls in their own communities back home.
The granite towers were built and installed by Picture This on Granite, and the piece of World Trade Center steel was donated to the EMS Council of NJ by the Port Authority of New York/New Jersey.  The two granite towers were designed by the members of the 9/11 EMS Memorial Committee of the EMS Council of New Jersey
The Memorial is located at Baywalk East, 1 Beachway, Keansburg, NJ 07734.  For additional information please contact EMS Council President, Paula Weiler at president@emscnj.org or her cell 201-370-4231.
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